
Good morning, today is Wednesday, June 13th 
 
A huge congratulations to four of our Gateway students who won awards at the Innovation Expo last 
Wednesday!  
In the Engineering category, Arjun Vinodhan won 1st place and Sushmita Musunuri won 2nd place. Ayyan 
Naeem won 3rd place in the Experimental category. Paige Ressler won 2nd place in the Research 
category. Arjun and Sushmita both won the Future Innovator awards.  Congratulations! 
 
June Jamboree is coming next week. 
Attention Gateway Staff, we need you for the dunk tank on June 18th any time after 12:00 noon to 2:30 
p.m. You only have to stay 10 to 15 minutes.   
Students, do you want to play Volleyball or Badminton? The sign-up sheet is in the Commons or get 
more detailed information from Mr. Rogers or Ms. Bus.  
If you want to play Basketball with Mr. Lunder, Mr. Schilaty and a surprise teacher – Sign up in the 
commons.  
Also, we need 3 student volunteers to help check in Parent Volunteers – must be on honor level 1 or 2. 
Please talk with Ms. Olander if you would like to be involved.  
If you would like to use the inflatables and large games you will need to purchase a bracelet.  Please 
bring your signed consent form that went home yesterday and your $4.00 to the main office today 
through Friday.  We will sale bracelets on Monday until June Jamboree starts.   
 
Attention 8th graders!  Don't delay!  You have only a few days left to buy your 8th grade celebration 
dance party tickets.  Bring $10 and your completed and signed contract to lunch Tuesday, Wednesday or 
Thursday.   No tickets will be available on Friday or at the event. 
 
7th and 8th grade classes.  Today you will be voting on next year’s ASB officers and Senators. Once you 
have listened to the speeches and voted please send the ballots down to the main office.  Thank you. 
 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character! 
 
 
 


